SEC Thailand’s Public Consultation on revising annual fee regime for intermediaries

The SEC is currently conducting a public consultation on amendments to annual fee regime. This proposed

fee regime is in line with the principles including the equality of all licensee and the ease of doing business.

The SEC mission is to assure conducive environment for a fair, efficient, dynamic and inclusive capital
market through supervision and development to ensure that Thai capital market would become a significant
source of wealthiness for investors and a source of funding for issuers. The SEC is currently reviewing the

annual fee rate as it is due to revise and propose a new annual fee regime.

The proposed annual fee would mainly consider to improve the inequality of fee rate among intermediaries

conducting the same activity and to ease the burden of intermediaries by revising the period of fee payment.

For further details on this public hearing, please visit www.sec.or.th/hearing or contact Intermediaries Policy

Department at 0-2033-9509 or insec(@sec.or.th. The consultation period would end on 20 August 2562
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